
 Moundsville 
 West Virginia 
 February 1, 2019 
 

The Marshall County Board of Education met in special session Friday,  
February 1, 2019, 7:00 p.m., at the Office of the Board of Education, all members having 
been notified of business to be considered.   
 
  Present were:  President John Miller, Vice President Christie Robison, Members 
Brenda Coffield, Lori E. Kestner, Dr. Duane Miller; Assistant Superintendent Corey 
Murphy and Members of the County Administrative Staff. 

 
Motion by Dr. Miller, and seconded by Mrs. Coffield, that the Board accept the 

resignation of Dr. Jeffrey Crook, Superintendent of Schools.  Motion carried. 
 
 President Miller requested to go into executive session to discuss the appointment 
of an Interim Superintendent. 
 
 Motion by Dr. Miller, and seconded by Vice President Robison, that the Board go 
into executive session.  Motion carried. 
 
 Motion by Dr. Miller, and seconded by Mrs. Coffield, that the Board come out of 
executive session.  Motion carried. 
 
 Motion by Vice President Robison, and seconded by Dr. Miller, that the Board 
appoint Stanley Stewart as Interim Superintendent of Schools, term effective February 6 
through June 30, 2019.  Motion carried. 
 
 Motion by Dr. Miller, and seconded by Mrs. Coffield, that the Board table the 
discussion regarding search process for a Superintendent of Schools for term to begin  
July 1, 2019.  Motion carried. 
 
 Motion by Mrs. Kestner, and seconded by Mrs. Coffield, that the meeting be 
adjourned.  Motion carried. 
 
 President Miller adjourned the meeting at 7:50 p.m. 
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